
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 
 

 

23rd September 2022 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

Welcome to the end of the week.  

 

Diary Dates 

Monday 26th September: FADS Clothes Collection 

Friday 30th September: FADS sponsored mini-marathon 

Wednesday 12th October: David Fuller (Author) visit to KS2 

Thursday 13th October: Whale Class Assembly (9.00am) 

Wednesday 19th October: PGL (Year 6) 

Thursday 20th October: Starfish Class Assembly (9.00am); PGL (Year 6)  

Friday 21st October: PGL (Year 6); FADS School Disco; End of Term 1 

 

FADS Clothing Collection 

FADS will be collecting old/spare clothing in the playground on Monday, both before 

and after school. All clothing, including shoes, is being collected – but not school 

uniform. All clothing received will go towards helping those in need. 

 

FADS Sponsored Mini-Marathon 

Next Friday, in celebration of the upcoming London Marathon (Sunday 2nd October), 

we will be running, jogging and walking around the field in a bid to, collectively, 

complete 26.2 miles, the official marathon distance! Each class will have a time-slot in 

which they will be able to complete as many miles as possible towards the 26.2 mile 

target. As well as encouraging health and well-being, we will be raising money for 

FADS. The children will be bringing home a sponsor form and all proceeds will go 

straight to FADS – you can also donate online via the FADS PayPal link: fads@denton.e-

sussex.sch.uk 

  

Piano Lessons 

Rachel Fryer, our piano teacher, is currently recruiting new pupils. Lessons take place 

during school hours on a Monday. If you want more information just email 

info@rachelfryer.co.uk. Please note the school can help cover the cost of lessons if 

your child is pupil premium. 

 

St Leonard’s Church: Harvest Festival service 

Denton Church (St Leonard’s) are holding a family-friendly Harvest Festival service on 

Sunday 2nd October at 10.00am, and are keen for as many families to attend as 

                                                                 
 
 

Denton C.P. School 

Newsletter 
www.dentonprimaryschool.co.uk 

office@denton.e-sussex.sch.uk 

Better Never Stops 

mailto:fads@denton.e-sussex.sch.uk
mailto:fads@denton.e-sussex.sch.uk
http://www.dentonprimaryschool.co.uk/
mailto:office@denton.e-sussex.sch.uk


   

 

 

 

possible. They will be collecting for Newhaven Food Bank so please take along a tin of 

food to donate if you can.  

 

I hope you have a good weekend.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Mr Guy Walsh 

Headteacher         


